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The Lethbridge Branch logo was created in 1989 by then-member, 
James Ringland.  It was used extensively in our community to 
represent our local Branch for nearly 35 years until the 
implementation of ARMTA’s new brand and logo in 2022.  We 
proudly displayed the logo on letterhead, programs, documents, 
brochures, posters, banners, social media, and our Branch website.  
We were very happy to recognize James Ringland and acknowledge 
his contribution to the legacy of our Branch at our Canada Music 
Week Recital in November of 2018 at which time he was presented 
with a gift from our members.  We honour James and all past and 
present members who have supported our association and its aim 
to provide leadership in music education in our community.   


